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you helped build  
and renovate   

388 homes, and  
started construction  

on 48 more. 

in 2022

You have 
helped make 

home possible 
for so many 
people this 

year.

You also  
kept families in 

their homes.



In January 2021, Aeon broke ground on The Sound on 76th in Edina. This new property would 
give residents access to a community with a high quality of life that had historically been out 
of reach due to housing costs.

Thanks to you, in April 2022, residents like Ali and his family moved into the 70 new homes at 
The Sound on 76th.

Ali was born in Somalia in 1950. He earned his master’s degree in chemistry and started a family.

In 1991, the civil war in Somalia made life there dangerous. Ali and his family fled to Kenya, 
where they lived for nine years in refugee camps before resettling in the United States.

But Ali couldn’t find a job in his field. He had to take minimum wage work in a factory. To get 
by, Ali’s family shared housing with others—as many as 12 people living together. Without 
affordable housing there was no other option.

Then, some of Ali’s family told him about Aeon. Now, Ali lives with his wife and two youngest 
children at Aeon’s newest property. 

Thanks to you, 70 individuals and families, like Ali’s, have access to the resources Edina has 
to offer, and homes where they can thrive. 

“We all have different stories,” Ali says, “But we have all found a home here at The Sound. 
This home is a blessing, and I am so grateful.” 

You made The Sound on 76th possible. Thank you.

You helped families thrive in 
their homes in 2022.
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This home is a blessing, 
and I am so grateful.

- Ali


